
The Two-Minute Art Tip segment opens with several 
small videos on the screen from past shows plus the 
text "I like shiny". The title of the segment also 
appears which is "The Bestest Artist Apron in 
History? Probably..." 

Hello and welcome to Cheap Joe's Art Stuff. My name 
is Julie and I'm here to impart some knowledge to 
you today via a two-minute art tip. And today's tip 
I want to introduce to you may be the coolest apron 
in recent history. (The product web page appears on 
screen.) I'm going to go as far as to say that. The 
new Cheap Joe's Makers Crossbody Aprons. I am 
wearing one now. As you can see, this is not the 
normal gloomy black that I have worn for so many 
other years. This apron is designed to address a 
whole bunch of issues for making your painting 
process easier, not just not getting stuff all over 
you. 

So it has some unique design features that we want 
to show you. One, is that it's made from heavy duty 
canvas, and two it has (Julie stands up and walks 
to the front of her desk to model the apron) these 
really unique crossbody straps. In addition, it has 
these grommets on the side so you can adjust how 
high you want the crossbody (Julie turns around 
with her back to the camera) to come to when you 
tie it, which also allows you to, can show you 
here, you can adjust how high up it comes so you 
can adjust it down or you can pull this and have it 
come way up, whatever is comfortable for you, you 
can adjust it and that's really cool. Plus it has 
tons of pockets. 

Now as you can see, I'm not tall. If you ever 



thought that I was, this will prove that I'm not 
happening in the height department. So this comes 
way down past my knees and it has all kinds of 
functioning pockets. One for your mic (Julie shows 
the pocket where she has her microphone transmitter 
stored) then there's places for your pencils and 
your brushes and then you also have this cool 
pocket in the front where you can put like your 
phone or paper towels or something that you need 
ready access to. But it's just made from fantastic 
materials so it's going to last a really long time, 
and we have it available in four different colors. 
(The individual colors that are available for the 
apron appear on screen.) A great addition to your 
art stuff set up to kind of keep your art stuff off 
of you. The new Cheap Joe's Makers Crossbody 
Aprons, available now. Get them here only at Cheap 
Joe's, we hope that you will enjoy. 

Cheap Joe's Art Stuff desires to provide a positive 
customer experience to all our customers and we aim 
to promote accessibility and inclusion. Our goal is 
to permit our customers to successfully gather 
information available in our video content whether 
you're using assistive technologies like a screen 
reader, a magnifier, voice recognition software, or 
captions for videos, our goal is to make your use 
of this content an enjoyable experience. If you're 
having difficulty with videos provided through 
Cheap Joe's Art Stuff please feel free to call us 
at 800-227-2788 or email info@cheapjoes.com and 
we'll work with you to provide the information for 
audio descriptions in these videos.


